
Depot Pointe Park Beautification 

 

I would like to thank the Montgomery County Sherriff’s office for allowing Deputy 

Grossnickel and his inmates for coming out to weed and mulch our Depot Pointe 

Park. They did a spectacular job at revitalizing our flower beds and making it a 

center piece of our town.  I have received a lot of compliments on how great the 

park looks and I would certainly like to utilize them on different projects 

throughout the village.  

 



 



 


